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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I feel it is important to hold corporations accountable
for contamination from previous and current operations. My expectations are that WADOE restore
as much of the affected site to unrestricted use levels as possible. Consolidation and capping while
well suited for some areas is concerning this close to the Strait of Juan de Fuca and the greater
sound. I would prefer as much of the contaminated soil as practicable removed to a more stable and
less sensitive area for long term disposition. It's important for the future of Clallam County and Port
Angeles to have this high value piece of property useable for whatever future projects my come.
That means restoring as much of the area to as clean of a standard as possible. By the 1990's we
knew the the hazards of many of the chemicals found on site. We need to hold Rayonier
accountable. Thank you for your time.


